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 – RESOLUTIONS OF THE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Audio recording – 75 minutes 27 seconds 
 
The Committee, Member and Scrutiny Manager presented the report entitled ‘Resolutions of 
the Overview and Scrutiny Committee’ and advised of the following updates:  
 

 An email had been sent to Group Leaders to request nominations to be appointed to the 
Task and Finish Group. No responses had yet been received.  

 An update on the timescales for the SPDs had been provided to Cabinet in January, which 
detailed the Sustainability SPD would be drafted by March 2023 and the Design Code 
SPD was scheduled for Autumn 2023.  

 The glossary as part of the Equality, Diversity and Inclusion Strategy had been removed 
following consideration at Cabinet.  

 The new Peer Review document would be shared with Members when confirmed with the 
LGA and Officers.  

 
In response to a question from Councillor Claire Strong, the Committee, Member and Scrutiny 
Manager advised that following final confirmation of the updated Peer Review document, it 
could be presented as an agenda item at a future meeting of the Committee.  
 
Councillor David Levett, as Chair, proposed and Councillor Val Bryant seconded and, following 
a vote, it was:  
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: That Council continues to support the work of Community 
Safety Partnerships and other partner agencies and work on the delivery of a Women’s Safety 
Charter alongside these agencies.  
 
REASON FOR RECOMMENDATION: To highlight and enable Full Council to consider the 
important work of the Community Safety Partnerships and other partner agencies as well as 
the delivery of a Women’s Safety Charter alongside these agencies.  
 
Councillor David Levett, as Chair, proposed and Councillor Val Bryant seconded and, following 
a vote, it was:  
 
RESOLVED: That the document entitled Resolutions of the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
was noted.  
 
REASON FOR DECISION: To enable the Overview and Scrutiny Committee to review and 
comment on actions and feedback received regarding resolutions previously made. 
 
 

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL: That Council continues to support the work of 
Community Safety Partnerships and other partner agencies and work on the delivery of a 
Women’s Safety Charter alongside these agencies.  
 
REASON FOR RECOMMENDATION: To highlight and enable Full Council to consider the 
important work of the Community Safety Partnerships and other partner agencies as well 
as the delivery of a Women’s Safety Charter alongside these agencies.  
 



 
The report considered by Overview and Scrutiny Committee at the meeting held on 24 January 
2023 can be viewed here: Agenda for Overview and Scrutiny Committee on Tuesday, 24th 
January, 2023, 7.30 pm | North Herts Council (north-herts.gov.uk) 
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